
PTO NEWSLETTER, 5-16-2017 

 

Good morning CRA family, I hope that everyone is having a great day. 

 

We are in critical need of more volunteers for Field Day.  Field Day is next week on Thursday, 

May 25.  We will have breakfast bagels and a yummy lunch for all of the volunteers. Grades 4th, 

5th, & 6th along with Morning Kindergarten will participate in the morning from 9-11:45 a.m.; 

Grades 1st, 2nd, & 3rd along with Afternoon Kindergarten will participate in the afternoon from 

12:30-3:15 p.m.  Here is the link for the signup: Field Day Volunteer Sign Up.  If you have any 

questions, please email Heather Christensen at hmchristensen@msn.com or Alicia West 

at alijwest@gmail.com.  This is such a fun day for the kiddos and they really love having their 

parents/grandparents/family friends participate with them. 

 

Thank you to Angie Plowgian and to her committee (and everyone else who helped out) for an 

awesome Teacher Appreciation week!  We love our CRA teachers! 

 

Our last two Box Tops events will be May 17 & May 24; for every student that brings in at least 

5 Box Tops, they will get one popsicle during lunch recess.  Please send in any Box Tops that 

you have so we can turn them in before they expire; we get 10 cents per Box Top! 

 

If you have any reimbursement requests for the PTO for this year, please turn them in as soon as 

possible to the basket in the front office. 

 

Amazon donates 4-8% of the total purchase price when you click through the link on the CRA 

homepage, before you complete your checkout.  When you use AmazonSmile, we only get .5% 

of the total purchase donated; so please take that extra step and click through the homepage 

before you complete your purchase.  It's such an easy way for us to earn money. 

 

Dan's Foods (and Fresh Market) also have a program that makes it easy for CRA to earn 

money.  It is time to relink your account to CRA, because each year all School Cents links are 

removed.  This means that if you previously linked your PLUS account to your school of choice 

you will need to relink it.  You can do so by following these easy steps: Log into your PLUS 

account at http://dansfoods.com/plus 1. Select the "Nonprofits" tab.  2. Press the "select" button 

next to the school or charity you would like to link to your account.  3. Once your account is 

linked, you can view which school your account is linked to by logging into your PLUS account 

at http://dansfoods.com/plus and selecting the "Nonprofits" tab or ask a team member at our 

customer service booth. 
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